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Crazy Afternoon Schedule Alert!  In an effort to keep you on your toes and test your organizational skills when 

heading into October Break, we are mixing up our afternoon classes today!  After lunch today, you will head to 6th 

period, followed by 7th period, and finally ending the day in 5th period. 

Congratulations to Elise Dunton who is this week's Cougar Spirit Winner! Please find Mrs. Wells during break to 

choose your prize! Go Cougars! 
 

Come out to the main quad during lunch today to be entertained by our incredible Karaoke with Loosley. We 

cannot wait to hear all of the talented singers. Many of the songs depend on audience participation so warm up those 

vocal cords and join us! 
 

If you have been collecting Cougar Bucks, today is your day to use them! Come over to the Student Store during 

lunch with FOUR Cougar Bucks to receive a delicious ice cream treat! Please do not forget that you can only use the 

Cougar Bucks from this year when purchasing ice cream.  
 

Sweatshirts, Water Bottles, Lunchboxes… OH MY!! TODAY IS YOUR LAST DAY to pick up your forgotten items from 

Lost and Found before everything is donated to charity during October Break.  Please visit the shelf located in between the 

office and cafeteria to see if any of it belongs to you.  

INK-tober’s Word of the Day is WATCH.  Come to the library at lunch for some drawing fun!! 
 

 

If you raised at least $500 in the Cash for Cougars fundraiser, you’ll receive a wristband in class today which will allow 

you to enjoy a Board Game Party during 5th period (which is your LAST period today!).  If you receive this wristband, report 

to the cafeteria instead of going to your last class to claim your prize! 

Get ready for October Break! Stop by the library today and check out a few books from our diverse collection. Don't 

forget about Sora, our library's digital collection of ebooks and audio books.  
 

 

Dungeons and Dragons Club informational meeting will be held in Mr. Abate's room (C-3) TODAY during lunch.  Come 

by, roll some dice, and put your name on the list to join a possible upcoming quest.  Experienced DMs are very much 

needed.   

Our 6th Grade Tournament of Donuts Volleyball CHAMPIONSHIP MATCH took place yesterday with the red hot 

Krislyn Carmel Cobras taking on the undefeated NakamuraVille Knighthawks. The Knighthawks took the lead in the 

first half thanks to a couple of spectacular plays by Tanner Henderson. Down 11-19 the Cobras took a much-needed 

timeout to regroup. A wise decision by the veteran coach as the Cobras then won 8 points in a row to tie the game up. 

The Knighthawks eventually pulled themselves together and defeated the Cobras 21-19 becoming the 6th grade 

tournament of donuts champions. On top of enjoying donuts and bragging rights, the Knighthawks will have a chance to 

test their talents today at lunch in a game against the teachers. 6th grade teachers are invited to play but all staff members 

are welcome. 
 
 

Happy Birthday to:  Daniel Avelino!!  Also, Happy Birthday to Everyone Celebrating over the Fall Break: Keira 

Cranston, Tanner Moranda, John Conway, Juan Soriano, Sofia Ortiz, Nathan Campbell, Lucas Grundy, Matthew and Ryan 

Lin, Naina Singh, Christian Tringali, Aden Walker, Emily Lee, Matthew Maxon, and Jackson Silva!! 

Period 1 7:45 - 8:35 
Period 2 8:40 - 9:30 

Break 9:30 - 9:40 

Period 3 9:45 - 10:35 

Period 4 10:40 - 11:30 

Lunch 11:30 - 12:00 

Period 6 12:05 - 12:55 

Period 7 1:00 - 1:50 

Period 5 1:55 - 2:45 


